


I Would like to put forward my concerns relating to the proposed "Energy from waste" incinerator 
in Western Sydney. 
At present, my family and I are exposed to the putrid smells that emanate from the land fill dump 
site. 
We are also going to be exposed to the noise, traffic and air pollution from the impending 2nd 
airport, of which my concerns and disapproval fell on deaf ears. 
Now we have a corporation (Dial a dump)wanting to build this toxic waste incinerator in my back 
yard. 
When will this exploitation of hard working, law abiding, tax paying citizens of Western Sydney 
cease. 
Im sure there are more suitable areas for this development that are not so close to residential 
areas. 
You really need to consider the short and long term health and well being of all your constituents. 
Regards, 

 




